
From: Mindel, Mackenzie 
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 4:07 PM 
To: 'fishwoll@aol.com'; Elsen, Nikki; Craig, Sondra 
Subject: submit for Resolution 22-1529 FW: Climate Action Plan 

Hi Sondra and Nikki, could you please attach the below support letter for the climate action adoption 
resolution 22-1529?  

Thank you so much!  

Mackenzie  

From: fishwoll@aol.com <fishwoll@aol.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 3:20 PM 
To: Mindel, Mackenzie <mindelm@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Climate Action Plan 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Happy New Year. 

Thank you for your city leadership.  Leadership sounds like, looks like, promises life like, 
the climate action plan.  
There are endless connections in it.  For segments of society, groups, ages, needs, and 
hopes. 
This grain of sand of a planet that we live on has no time or beauty or sustenance to 
waste.  Entrusted to us in every sector, taking care of it can be a source of relief, 
satisfaction, joy, life.  People finally now ask me about pollinators, talk about EV's and 
solar panels.  Almost no one questions the science.  Your plan is a great launching pad 
for feeling empowered , as individuals, businesses, groups, schools, owners, needers, 
dreamers seek to find what is doable.  Keep measuring. Keep asking us what we see 
and learn, and keep telling us what you do. 

Our neighborhoods and associations, schools and businesses, organizations, could 
compete for change by any of your factors, and the city could support that effort.   

Make sure this plan happens, and keep adjusting it, so we do. 
Thank you, 
Janet Wollam and Dana Fisher 


